22.1308 Complaint procedures.

Following agency procedures, the contracting office must forward any complaints received about the
administration of the Act to the Veterans’ Employment and Training Service of the Department of
Labor, or to the Director, Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs, 200 Constitution Avenue,
NW., Washington, DC 20210, or to any OFCCP regional, district, or area office or through the local
Veterans’ Employment Representative or designee, at the local State employment office. The
Director, Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs, is responsible for investigating
complaints.
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